
EPA to Hold Community Meeting in Crossett, Ark., to Discuss Settlement with Georgia-Pacific

(DALLAS - Feb. 6,2019) The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Arkansas Department of 
Environmental Quality will hold a public meeting in Crossett, Ark., this week to present the proposed settlement with 
Georgia-Pacific over alleged violations at the company’s Crossett facility.

Representatives from EPA, ADEQ, and Georgia-Pacific will be there to talk about the settlement and provide 
information on how to submit comments. All members of the Crossett community are welcome to attend.

WHO: Representatives from the Environmental Protection Agency, Arkansas Department of Environmental
Quality, and Georgia-Pacific

WHEN: Thursday, February 7,2019
6 p.m.

WHERE: Crossett Middle School
100 Coach Ed Johnson Rd 
Crossett, AR, 71635

###

If you would father not receive future communications from Environmental Protection Agency, let us know by clicking here. 
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